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Schools’ News 

Ousedale School has established a link with the new Goshen High 
School.  Mr Abdul Kabia (headteacher) sent the following information: 
 

The school building project is going on little by little. It will be 8 
classrooms and 3 administrative rooms once completed. The toilet and 
the water well situation remains the same due to financial issues. The 
school is not funded by the government, but by individual giving and they 
have little money for labour (so sometimes the students do get involved 
with the work). 
In positive news, the school did recently come first out of nine schools in 
a sports meeting. 
  
Ousedale have collected books to send out: some reading books, some 
Maths and Humanities textbooks. There are quite a lot, so they are going 
to sort them first and send those in good condition and those reading 
books with appropriate texts (stories of witches or ghosts aren’t suitable). 
Mr Kabia said that they would appreciate anything at all that we can 
send out. 
      Information from Steph Chadwick   

    

Goshen High School 
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 Well at Goshen under construction      

Olney Bowling Club 

The Olney Bowling Club have very kindly donated T shirts to Newton. 
They have been given to the Goshen High School and are being worn 
here by the teachers. Thank you very much to the club! 

Goshen High School staff 

Christ Evangelical School 

Mock exams were being held in the new hall at the CE School... 
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS 2024 

Friday 19th April 

SOUP LUNCH  
Tickets available from  
Anne 01234 711196 or Sally 07719 222820. 
Soup, roll and butter, coffee/tea and cake. 
No charge for tickets but we ask you to make a donation 
on the day, for our work in Newton. 
Limited to 36 people so apply soon! 

Wednesday 15th May 

7:30pm 

The Olney Newton Link AGM 

Details of speaker to follow. All welcome, no charge. 

More details can be found on our website:   www.olneynewtonlink.org.uk 

A big thank you to our  GOLD sponsors 

 J Garrard & Allen, Solicitors, has been established for over 200 

years.  The firm has a local and international clientele.  We like to 

provide a friendly, efficient and prompt service to our clients, many of 

whom have been with us for years.  The firm is pleased  to sponsor the 

Link’s work.  For more details of the areas of law covered by the firm, 

please view the website—www.jgalaw.co.uk  

 Heron Opticians 

a friendly, professional family business. 

 

 Souls Garages 

David Coles  Architects 

 

     Stephen Oakley 

 

 
If you’d like to contribute, check our website, 

olneynewtonlink.org.uk and select ‘donate’ from the menu 
 - or drop an envelope through our treasurer’s door - 

Tricia Selwood, 16 East Street. 

Contact Anne or Tricia  for more details of  bronze, silver and gold sponsorship 

http://olneynewtonlink.org.uk

